
                             
 

June 7, 2022 

 

State Charter Governing Board 

State Public Charter School Authority 

2080 E. Flamingo, Suite 230 

Las Vegas, NV  89119 

 

To State Public Charter School Authority, 

 

RE:  Request for Amendment to Charter Application 

 

Strong Start Academy requests an exemption from the current amendment schedule to amend 

their charter contract with the SPCSA in order to: 

 

1. Change the location of the school 

 

The Strong Start Academy Governing Board has voted on the proposed amendment prior to 

submission.  The change will allow for all Strong Start Academy students and staff to be located 

at one permanent facility, rather than at 3 separate, temporary facilities.   

 

We appreciate the support of the SPCSA staff regarding the required amendment and are 

asking that good faith exemption be granted and that the request for amendment be approved. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Lorna James-Cervantes, 

Board President, Strong Start Academy 

ljamescervantes@clvstrongstartes.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


